Director’s Report
October 2021                                         Board Meeting 11/15/21
Circulation  736 (700) (609)     
Patrons – 171 (233) 
Computer Sessions- 9 (21) 
New Patron Registrations  2 (2)  
Digital Collection Statistics:
Overdrive Checkouts 65+5= 70 (67) 
New Items   79 ( 58) (82)  
Holds Placed  86 (93) (21)        
Holds Received 119 (136) (144) 
Holds Filled  191 ( 231)  (229)       
Facebook Statistics
Month Total Consumers 160 (352) 
Month Total  Post Engagements 506 (721)
Total Video Views  38 (38)   
Page Reactions 214 (214)        
Website visits     328 (593)  (984) 
Story Time ( In person, by apt.)
10/4- 3k 1a, 10/6- 3k-1a, 10/ 13-3k-1a

Bone Builders
10/5 -8, 10/12-8, 10/14-5, 10/21-4, 10/26-3
Yoga
10/4-8
10/18 5
10/25-7
Program/ presenter
10/1 Chalk Walk 11
Drop in  Hula Hoop 3
10/12 Book Page Pumpkin 3 +2 take home
10/8 Homesteaders Club- 2
10/19 Hand Print Spiders- 2 take home kits
10/26 Costume Creator- 2
10/27 Book Club -8
Story Walk 15 + Fall Foliage Festival 
Alphabet Scavenger Hunt 1
Library Bingo-3
Halloween Escape Room- 28

October Notes

We were closed October 2nd and 11th for Fall Foliage and Indigenous Peoples Day. Chalk walk had a great turn out and raised additional funds towards Santa’s Secret Shop. We had a beautiful float for Fall Foliage Festival and we had a story walk available in our front flower bed. Nursery school has begun, we have three girls participating. 
Our windows went in October 12th, there was a lot of glass left in the carpet. Southern Glass will pay Joann for the cleaning. 
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With STLS guidance we have begun a major weeding project. This will revitalize our collection and free up space on our shelves for new books. Pages and staff helped move book shelves as well so that Large print has a safer path rather than over the computer carpet. We are selling books as we discard and patrons have been excited about the sale.

The escape room had a huge turn out and continues to be our best attended program. Liz’s Community Pin project has also been very popular and promotes our local businesses.

